
                                                                                                    September 2017 

 Dear Parents and Carers                                                     

As part of our whole school focus to improve spelling, we are introducing a set of words 

for each year group, which we expect the children to spell correctly every time they 

write them: our non-negotiable words! 

The words for Apple Class are below: 

Reception I my the went and 

Year 1 said they like was some 

 

We have introduced these words to the children and they are on display in the 

classroom. 

Please support your children in learning how to spell their words. You may like to try the 

following activities: stick them on the fridge, play snap with two sets of words, use a 

paintbrush dipped in water to write them, or write them in sand. 

Thank you for your support 

Alison Chilton and Hannah Pleasance 

 


